
JUNE NEWS

INFANT CLASS
Our infants are enjoying getting up and moving!
They are creating with paint and making some out of
this world artwork. They continue to achieve new
milestones no matter if it's crawling, walking or
simply holding themselves up during tummy time. 



TODDLER CLASS
The first stop for our toddler's summer of travel was Hawaii, not
only did our little ones explore the ocean with the creation of
jellyfish, they also got to explore the wonders of water on a
finally warm summer day. A Hawaiian volcano explosion and
even homemade play dough kept our toddlers busy this
month! Next stop Rome! 



PRESCHOOL CLASS
Fish, octopus, jellyfish, and sharks oh my. Our
preschoolers are exploring the depths of the
oceans and all the sea creatures within it. They
have explored why certain things sink or float,
and how to build a boat out of some interesting
blocks. We continue to wade through
uncharted waters and see what the sea will
continue to show us. 



SCHOOL AGE CLASS
From playing with sand, playing with shaving
cream, to baking cookies and learning the
culinary arts, our school agers are using the
most of their summer time. A visit to a nearby
petting zoo has rounded off their month of
June. As they gear up for July a reminder that
summer school is about to begin. We are so
excited to see what our school agers will do
next! 



Happy Independence
Day! We are CLOSED for

the 4th of July

In July we will celebrate Ms.
Jessica, Scarlett, Kai, Roman,

Raymond, Mylo, Liam, and Ms.
Amy who will all have birthdays! 

Well as much as wanted
summer days, we could have

asked for some cooler
temperatures. Regardless, we

are going to find awesome
ways to explore this summer,
including some much needed
water days! We have explored

what independence day means
for us and our classrooms
continue to explore their

themes from the depths of the
oceans, the upper sphere  of
space, to the biomes of the

oceans, and all the countries
our earth has to offer. 

Summer school is about to
begin for those students that

will be participating for the
summer. Please remember all

your child's materials. 


